




community service, which will be discussed more at tonight’s 8pm meeting. We are
planning on what to do during finals week. On November 19th our  social activity 
will be BYOB (bring your own bowl) at 9pm for an ice cream party.

 Interclub- This week Interclub has been working on making a survey for the kids 
at the Boys & Girls Club and the kids at the CSI Daycare to take. A meeting has 
been scheduled with Advisor Stanley to go over this and perfect it. An official 
report of the even is also being made for the special events tab of the 2009-2010 
Interclub notebook. Also, we have been preparing for the next meeting (tomorrow),
in which we will go over the Halloween Carnival in more detail with the clubs. We 
will also start planning for the Lane of Trees happening next month and get some 
help with the International Dinner on the 18th if it’s needed by Diversity Council.

 Off Campus Centers- This week I e-mailed Graydon about our mid-term 
evaluations for the delegates of the outreach centers and it looks like we are going 
to set up a meeting for that this week sometime on Thursday! I also spoke with our 
freshmen senator Ben and wanted to encourage him more on the part of bringing in 
ideas for OCC. We spoke and I gave him the opportunity to plan an activity all by 
himself with my help for the students and so far he's still working on it! We'll see 
how this works out.

 Program Board- The only thing that happened was bowling night with 130 
students. There is no movie this week and there will be bowling and a movie next 
week. Our treasurer, Emina, co-director, Luke, Advisor Silvia, and Jim attended 
NAACA, and had a blast! They also attended workshop for booking and were able 
to book clost to 4 performers for the rest of the year! We’re hoping for all of them 
to work out and fit into our budget so we can have a lot of fun this year! 

 Public Relations- This week we talked about the harvest festival, international 
dinner, and I mentioned the canned food drive and the healthy comment for the 
week! We’re also starting to get December’s service going!

 Sustainability- Last week in sustainability we gathered information about the 
possibility of recycling the cartridges for the printers through cartridge world, 
Lance is supposed to do some more digging and let me know what will happen for 
sure. This week in sustainability we have our meeting and we are going to figure 
out a way to reward students for recycling and being more Eco friendly. 

• Treasurer Report- 

Revenue Gross

Ambassadors $0 $2,226

Community Service $0 $322

Diversity Council $211 $184



Eagle Hall $0 $894

Interclub Council $0 $1,018

Outdoor Program $3,480 $13,543

Phi Theta Kappa $150 $480

Program Board $528 $17,650

Senate $1,752 $6,528

Student Recreation $985 $11,577



Special Orders

 Special Events Funding- We decided to allocate $8,000 for the year with a 
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